
-----Original Message----- 
From:  
Sent: 25 June 2020 19:08 
To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk> 
Cc: Perrin, Councillor Keith <Cllr.Keith.Perrin@brent.gov.uk>; Patel, Yogini 
<Yogini.Patel@brent.gov.uk> 
Subject: Licensing Act 2003 – Premises Licence Variation Application Re: Blue Zenzer – 
Playgolf Northwick Park, 280, Watford Road, HA1 3TZ Ref: 18388 
 
As a local resident I am writing with regards to the application for an extension and changes 
to the current licence with regards to the sale of alcohol and outdoor entertainment.  I am 
concerned that the proposed changes will increase nuisance and harm to residents and also 
any children using the site, as a result of the increased hours of operation,  the extension to 
selling alcohol in outdoor areas and other ‘regulated activities’ (music dancing, stag dos? ) 
The golfing facility has been built on Metropolitan Open Land and as such all other activities 
at Blue Zenzer are required to be ancillary to the golf. Any increase in noise, traffic, 
rowdiness, light, litter and possibly drug dealing which these proposals will encourage will 
negatively impact on local residents. In my opinion the imposition of basically town centre 
activities at Blue Zenzer in what is essentially a residential location is inappropriate. 
Yours 

 


